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From: Caudill, Jeff
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 12:27 PM
To: BPS Floodplain Project <floodplainproject@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Diefenderfer, Patricia <Patricia.Diefenderfer@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Floodplain Resilience Plan - Notice of Adoption

Hello.
Thank you for your interest in and engagement with the Floodplain Resilience Plan. We are pleased to
pass along the Notice of Adoption for the plan (see attached), which was adopted by the Portland City
Council on October 11, 2023.

If you have questions, feel free to reach out to me.

-J

Jeff Caudill, River & Environmental Planner (he/him)
City of Portland Bureau of Planning and Sustainability
503-823-4572
www.portlandoregon.gov/bps/

The City of Portland is committed to providing meaningful access. For accommodations, modifications,
translation, interpretation or other services, please contact 503-823-7700 or use City TTY 503-823-6868. 
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